January 20, 2005

To: Debra Fowler
Office of the City Clerk

From: Patricia Bock
Department of Employvee Relations

Attached 1s a fetter from the Milwaukee Building and Construction Trades Council dated Fanuary
12,2005, with an attachment listing rates for Boilermakers and their contractors. If your office
does not received a copy from the Building Trades Council, please use the attached to open a
Common Council file.



